
We at Viatris have been made aware that you require vaccines for 
the 18-64 cohort of patients for this season, and I am happy to say 
we can accommodate your request.

Our product is called Influvac Tetra QIVe which is an egg-based 
Quadrivalent licensed for all patients aged 6 months and above, but 
is recommended for the 18-64 cohort. This vaccine is priced at 
£7.46 after a 25% discount.

The supplementary terms are:

l  120 days for payment – meaning invoices won’t need to be settled 
until the 31st January 2022.

l  No cancellation policy.

l  Multiple deliveries at no additional cost – should you require it. 

Due to where we are in the season, I am afraid to say that there 
is no sale or return attached to the orders taken now, and the 
vaccines would come in single dose form as we have sold out of our 
trays of 10s. Providing the request is for 50 vaccines or more, we 
can accommodate as many as you need.

Should you wish to order, all you need to do is contact the flu 
team on 0800 358 7468, or via flu@viatris.com (marking the 
email for the attention of Martin Drain) and I will put the request 
through our system.

Deliveries will be made within a week, if you already have an 
account with us then the delivery can be quicker.
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